
 
 

Mr Simon Berkeley BA MA MRTPI and  
Ms Christa Masters MA (Hons) MRTPI 

C/o Programme Officer Mrs Annette Feeney 
 
By email:  

annette.feeney@westsuffolk.gov.uk  
 

 

 

Contact  Marie Smith 

Direct Dial 01284 757368 

Email   planning.policy@westsuffolk.gov.uk  

 

 

 

28 March 2018 

 

 
 
Dear Mr Berkeley and Ms Masters, 

 
Examination of the Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7 (SIR) 

and Site Allocation Local Plan (SALP): timescale for modifications 
consultation and hearings 

 
Thank you for your letter of the 13 March 2018 clarifying administrative matters 
going forward.  

 
In accordance with the guidance in your letters, and as discussed with the 

Programme Officer, it is intended that the modifications consultation period will 
run from Tuesday 24 April 2018 – Thursday 7 June 2018.   
 

The post modification consultation hearing sessions will take place at Forest Heath 
District Council’s offices in Mildenhall as below; 

 
Single Issue Review hearing 
Monday 25 June 2018 (reserve day Tuesday 26 June 2018) 

 
Site Allocations Local Plan hearing 

Wednesday 27 June (reserve day Thursday 28 June 2018) 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Marie Smith 
Service Manager (Planning Strategy) 

mailto:annette.feeney@westsuffolk.gov.uk

